Craig, Sondra

From: Trost, Jennifer

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 3:08 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Fw: Support rezoning the property at 2575 7th St (agenda Items 21-1190 and 21-1192)

seventh of seven

Jennifer Trost (she/her)
Council Member, City of La Crosse District 11
608.360.2482

From: Brian Reynolds <blreynolds@centurytel.net>

Sent: Saturday, October 9, 2021 9:04 AM

To: Trost, Jennifer

Cc: 'Patrick Senzig'

Subject: Support rezoning the property at 2575 7th St (agenda Items 21-1190 and 21-1192)

Jennifer — Riverside resident families received information about plans for an addition to the current campus. That is
exciting news! It will be a huge benefit for residents and staff. It is important for addressing future needs of the
community. This project will allow all residents to have private rooms, something which is not currently possible.

I am requesting your support for rezoning the property so that the ground breaking can stay on schedule for next April.
Regards,

Brian Reynolds

N4657 Maple Lane

Onalaska, W! 54650
608-385-5860



